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THE COMPLETE TEXT OF  
PINELLAS COUNTY’S RESPONSE 
 TO THE DRAFT AUDIT REPORT  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Following this title page is the complete text of Pinellas County’s response to our draft audit 
report, issued to them on February 12, 2002. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

                                                                                                                               EXHIBIT 3 

 
 
 



 

 

                                                                                                                EXHIBIT 3 
 

 
 
 
 


